From: Janiszewski, Debra 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 10:01 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Garcia, Sarah
Subject: Travel expense report for Debra Janiszewski - Chicago Department of Public Health 

Hello Steve, 

I recently traveled, with prior approval, to a strategic planning meeting and Steering Committee meeting held by the Urban Coalition for HIV/AIDS Prevention Services in Fort Lauderdale Florida.  I participated in the meeting as a delegate to UCHAPS and as a member of the UCHAPS Steering Committee.  The travel took place from February 20 to February 24 (a flight that was scheduled to return to Chicago on February 23 at 7:45 pm was delayed until 7:00 am on February 24).  UCHAPS covered my air and hotel expenses and is reimbursing me for meals and other travel expenses, such as baggage check and local taxi fare.   There was no honoraria for the meetings.  If any additional information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Thanks much, 

Debra 

Debra Janiszewski

Chicago Department of Public Health

STI/HIV Division

